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From: Pollie McCloskey 
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 4:46:38 PM
To: Heidi Costello 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Lack of Transparency from Council
Sensitivity: Normal

Can you please email these two URLS-
 
Pollie McCloskey
Executive Assistant
City Manager’s Office| City of Shoreline | (206) 801-2213

     
 
From: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 9:27 AM
To: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Lack of Transparency from Council
 
For Mayor/Deputy Mayor meeting.  I have an 11 am meeting to hear from other contract cities.  Think it is important to make sure Council is aware given these
are some issues that some councilmembers are interested in pursuing in support of CM Dembowski and are in the staff report for next week.
 
Heidi – can you also put as URLs for my update folder for this Friday.  Can you move the Merlone Geier stuff from 7/17 to the 7/24 folder?  (or whatever dates
they are).  Thanks.
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
Phone:  206-801-2211
E-Mail:  dtarry@shorelinewa.gov
 
From: Johanknecht, Mitzi [mailto:Mitzi.Johanknecht@kingcounty.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 11:58 AM
To: Bob Jean - Carnation <bob.jean@carnationwa.gov>; Buchanan, Brandon <BrandonB@ci.woodinville.wa.us>; Brian Wilson - Burien
<brianw@burienwa.gov>; ccole@seatacwa.gov; Dave Rudat - Sammamish <drudat@sammamish.us>; Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; Henry Sladek -
Skykomish <hsladek@skykomishwa.gov>; John Gillem - Beaux Arts <jgillem@beauxarts-wa.gov>; Laura Philpot - Maple Valley
<laura.philpot@maplevalleywa.gov>; 'Regan Bolli' <rbolli@covingtonwa.gov>; Rob Karlinsey, Kenmore <rKarlinsey@kenmorewa.gov>; Rob Wyman
<RobW@newcastlewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Lack of Transparency from Council
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Greetings Oversight,
Attached is my press release and letter sent to Councilmember McDermott regarding lack of transparency from Council.  Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Mitzi
 
Sheriff Mitzi G. Johanknecht
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